COWSBIT ST. MARY'S (ENDOWED)
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL
Barrier Bank, Cowbit, Spalding, Lincs. PE12 6AE
Tel: 01406 380369

Email: joanne.drew@cowbit.lincs.sch. uk

Headteacher: Mr Bruce Johnson BScEd BAHist

Dear Parents/Carers,

During this period of isolation, it is important that your child has access to
education. We are providing resources for your child to continuing his or her learning.

This work will be viewed by teachers once pupils return to school. The work in books will
be treated as homework. There is an expectation that work will be completed and returned
to school.

The staff will do their best to be accessible (during school hours) through their
school email addresses should you need to contact them. We will also put relevant
information on the school’'s website. Mrs Relton- lorraine.horness@cowbit lincs. sch. uk
Miss Harding- alex.harding@cowbit.lincs.sch.uk

Mrs Links- hayley.links@cowbit.lincs.sch.uk
Mr Johnson- bruce.johnson@cowbit.lincs.sch.uk

In the packet you will find workbooks and other materials. Additionally, a few
educational websites are offering further resources to families. Year 1-Year 6 should work
through a mini-test per subject per day (ignoring the 10minute time limit.) Additionally,
three projects should be chosen if your child is in Y2-Y6. We will have a HOMEWORK tab
on our school’'s website under information. Please continue to ensure your child reads and
takes Accelerated Reader and TTRockStar quizzes. (If your child has access to these
programmes you should have received a login.)

www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and enter the code UKTWINKLHELPS

https://myminimaths.co.uk/ https://whiterosemaths.com/  https://mathsframe.co.uk/

It is important to monitor your child’s use of interactive web-based programmes. Also, be
aware that there are pop-ups and adverts which may not be suitable for your child. At
school, we have such pop-ups blocked but these might not be blocked by your home filter.
If your child accesses online tutorials, videos, etc, please remind him or her of keeping
safe online and to not communicate with people they do not know.

Continue to follow the Governments advice in taking necessary precautions.
Thank you for your continued support,

The Staff and Governors of Cowbit St Mary's Cof E Primary School

We are very proud of our school for being acknowledged as ‘Good’ by the National Society of
Anglican and Methodist Schools.
...a warm and friendly feel to the school and staff know pupils and families extremely well.'
Ofsted January 2019
Our Vision
We are a small, inclusive Church of England Primary School that welcomes everyone and encourages all
voices to be heard. Through challenge and support, we strive towards each person becoming the best
person God intended them to be, happily flourishing as human beings. We empower our whole school
community to be hopeful about the future and to be drivers of positive change.



